
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                25th May 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Kindness costs nothing but means everything’ 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 5  Jun   Multiskills 3:00-3:45pm 
 6  Jun   Reception Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
 6  Jun   Acorn Farm (Nursery) 
 8  Jun   Formby Beach Trip Y2 
 9  Jun   1K Biscuit Day 
22 Jun   New Nursery Parent Meeting 2pm 
22 Jun   New Reception Parent Meeting 6pm 
30 Jun  New Nursery Visits (Nursery closed) 
 5  Jul   New Reception Teddy Bears Picnic 
 
 

 

Half Term 
 

School breaks up for half term today. 
Tomorrow is an Inset Day (teacher training) 
therefore school will be closed. Enjoy the 
holiday and we look forward to seeing you 
when we return on Monday 5th June at 
8.50a.m. 
 

Acorn Farm 
 

Nursery are having a visit from Acorn Farm 
on the morning of Tuesday 6th June. This is 
a lovely treat and the children will have the 
opportunity to pet and hold the animals. 
Letters have gone home so please fill in the 
permission slip and let us know if your child 
has any allergies. Afternoon Nursery children 
are able to attend the morning session on 
this day. 
 
 

 

Y2 Trip to Formby Beach 
 
 
As part of their topic ‘Wonderful Woodland’, 
children in Y2 will be visiting Formby Beach 
on Thursday 8th June. As this is an all day 
trip, your child will be provided with a school 
packed lunch. Children are to wear their own 
clothes which should be suitable for the 
beach i.e. track suit bottoms, waterproof 
coats and sensible footwear, they will also 
need suncream and hats if it is sunny.  We 
will be back at school in time for children to 
be collected at 3.00 p.m. 
 

Treat Day 
 

All children and staff had a lovely treat 
today when the ice-cream van came to our 
school. This was to celebrate our fantastic 
Ofsted report.  A lovely ending to a great 
half term, sitting in the sunshine enjoying 
our ice-cream! 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       96% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          97%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           92% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           95% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           97% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           93% 
 
3 classes in green this week – well 
done to Bluebells, Daffodils and 
Snowdrops for fabulous attendance 
– keep it up! 

Overall Attendance 
95% 

RG Class Assembly 
 

Thank you to parents who came to RG Class 
Assembly – weren’t they great? 
 

ASD Training Team 
 

The Liverpool ASD Training Team are providing 
a series of Virtual Group Drop-in advisory 
sessions via zoom. They are for parents/carers 
who have any questions or concerns about their 
child, in regard to social communication 
difficulties or waiting an ASD assessment. It 
is also an opportunity to speak with an ASD 
trainer and other parents. 
The sessions will be one half hours long, you 
can choose to join anytime within the time slot 
or stay for the duration. You do not require a 
diagnosis to book your place.  
Date: 
Tuesday 30th May –      9:30 – 11:00 
Tuesday 30th May –       1:00 – 2:30 
Thursday 1st June –      9:30 – 11:00 
Thursday 1st June  -     1:00  – 2:30 
 
If you would like to book onto one of the 
sessions, please  email: 
 asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk 

 

 


